
POSaBIT to Announce Q3 Earnings on 

November 10th, Webinar Rescheduled  

The CEO-hosted webinar will now take place on November 10  

SEATTLE--(BUSINESS WIRE)--October 20, 2020--Ryan Hamlin, CEO of POSaBIT Systems 

Corporation (CSE: PBIT), a leading financial technology company with an industry-leading 

cannabis point of sale system and unique payment processing solutions for cash-only businesses 

with a focus on those within the cannabis industry, will host a wide-ranging webinar for 

investors next month to coincide with the release of the company’s Q3 financials.  

The November 10 webinar will take place at 11am PST.  

You can sign up for the webinar here: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4540247859374508556  

Shortly after completion, anyone interested can watch a video of the webinar at 

www.POSaBIT.com  

Topics for the webinar will include the Q3 earnings, the present and future of the cannabis 

industry, POSaBIT’s incredible growth in 2020, the company’s future plans and prospects, and a 

Q&A session.  
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